

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE October 3, 2017

Contact:

Amber Fossen, 541.726.3695 or 541.968.8496

Applicants Needed for Springfield Library Board Position

The City of Springfield is still seeking applications or a volunteer position on the Springfield Library Board. The deadline for application is 5 p.m., Friday, October 27, 2017. The chosen applicant will complete a term that ends December 31, 2019.

Applications are available at the City Manager's Office in City Hall, 225 Fifth Street and at the Library located at the same address inside City Hall. Applications can also be accessed online at http://www.springfield-or.gov/bcc.htm. Interviews will be conducted at the November meeting with the Library Board. Recommendations will be forwarded to the Mayor and City Council who will conduct final interviews on November 27, 2017.

The Springfield Library Board acts as a citizen sounding board on current Library and Museum services including review of policies and procedures. It also participates in the Library's strategic planning process and future development of services in Springfield including both facilities and funding strategies. It meets the first Tuesday of each month at 5:30 p.m. in City Hall.

For more information, contact: Emily David, Interim Library Director, 541.726.2235 or at edavid@springfield-or.gov